
60th Anniversary
Alumni Homecoming

monter e y b ay ac a de m y
april 22–25,  2010

Monterey Bay Academy invites all 

alumni, former students, and former 

faculty/staff to its 60th Anniversary 

Alumni Weekend, April 22-25, 2010.

Visit alumni.montereybayacademy.org 

for details, or call the Alumni Office at 

831-728-1481 x 1222.

sch e du l e of e v e n t s
Friday, April 23
11th Annual Golf Classic — 10.00a

Tournament proceeds benefit MBA’s Scholarship 

Program.

Vespers (Class of 2000) — 8.00p

Sabbath, April 24
Sabbath School/Worship — 9.30a
	 (Classes of 1980 and 1990)

Featured speaker, Dr. Richard Hart, parent of 

three MBA graduates, President and CEO of 

Loma Linda University Health Science Center.

Potluck Luncheon — 12.30p
Honor Class Meetings & Photos — 2.00p
Newest Capital Project — 4.00p

Unveiling of new Grunke Hall administration 

building display at the MBA main entrance/lobby

Oceanaires Reunion Concert — 6.30p
Conducted by Ms. Arladell Nelson-Speyer. All 

former Oceanaires are encouraged to participate 

in this special event.

Rehearsals —	 Friday following Vespers

	 Sabbath at 4.30p

Alumni/Student Volleyball — 8.30p
Alumni/Student Basketball — 9.30p

Sunday, April 25
49ers Brunch (Classes 1950–1960) — 9.30a
Alumni Assoc. Board Meeting — 12.30p
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principal Harvey Voth and former faculty member, 
Josué Rosado, and students in the annual tug-of-war
Circa 1970s


